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Secretary Gray Fully Supports President Trump Calling 
National Guard to Stop Los Angeles Riots, Asks Governor Mark 

Gordon to fully support the President 
 

CHEYENNE, WY – Secretary of State Chuck Gray has released a statement fully supporting 
President Trump sending the National Guard to Los Angeles.   

“I’m in full support of President Trump activating the National Guard to protect the American 
people by stopping the dangerous riots that have spread across Los Angeles.  Why has Governor Mark 
Gordon been totally silent on this issue? In particular, I’m deeply troubled that the Gordon 
Administration, through the Wyoming Attorney General’s office, which serves at the pleasure of the 
Governor, did NOT sign a letter signed by 25 other Republican Attorney Generals supporting President 
Trump.  We need to fully support President Trump and they should have signed that letter signed by 25 
other Republican Attorneys General.”   
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